
English: 
We will be learning all about 

warning tales this half term.  

We will be focusing on  

developing our setting descrip-

tion to build an atmosphere of 

impending danger. 

We are also going to be doing 

a short persuasive writing unit 

as we didn’t quite have time to 

squeeze this into last half term 

as originally planned! 

French: 
This half term we will be learn-

ing vocabulary to do food and 

drink. 

We will focus on developing 

our speaking and listening 

skills. 

PE: 
On a Tuesday this half term we will be doing dance in the hall.  

On a Wednesday outdoors we will be doing tag rugby.  

Please ensure your child has appropriate PE kit for both indoor and  

outdoor PE each week.  

A reminder that hair must be tied back and jewellery and watches must 

be removed during PE lessons. 

Maths: 

We will be starting this half term learning about  

decimals and percentages. We will be learning 

to multiply and divide decimals. We will be ex-

ploring fraction, decimal and percentage equiva-

lences. 

We will then move on to solving problems  

involving  

area, volume and perimeter. 

Science: 
Year 6 scientists will 

be studying light this 

half term. We will be 

carrying out lots of 

practical investigations 

exploring how light 

travels, how shadows 

are formed and how 

we see things. 

PSHE: 

This half term in PSHE our topic is Dreams and Goals. We 

will be thinking about our future and learn about a variety 

of jobs and careers. We will then widen our thoughts to our 

world: how  can we work with other people to help make 

the world a better place? 

RE: 

In RE on a Friday with Mrs Napier, the children 

will be learning about Hinduism. They will be 

exploring the question:   

How do questions about Brahman and atman 

influence the way a Hindu lives? 

Geography: 

Our Geography topic this half term 

is Extreme Earth. We will be learn-

ing about climates around the world,  

extreme weather, natural disasters 

and survival in extreme conditions 

or situations. 

DT: 

 

In DT we will be working on a tex-

tiles topic. We will be carrying out 

research into cushions. We will be 

creating some cushion designs 

which meet various design specifica-

tions and then will have a go at mak-

ing our own cushion covers  

using various sewing techniques. 

Computing: 

On Purple Mash with Mrs Napier, the class will be creating 

their own blogs based on their hobbies or interests. 

They will be creating these and then adding posts to them 

weekly. They will be sharing these with the class and giv-

ing one another feedback as they go, discussing ways they 

can improve them.  
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Music: 

This half term our Charanga unit is ’How Does 

Music Improve our World?’. Within this unit, we 

will continue to develop our glockenspiel and 

singing skills through our study of two different 

songs.  


